
   

MEMORANDUM  RMA - PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 County of Monterey 
 
Date: October 23, 2007 
 
To: Planning Commission 
 
From: Taven M. Kinison Brown, Senior Planner 
 
Subject: PLN060521 Salinas River Diversion Facility 
 
Staff recommends that this item be Continued to the next available Planning Commission 
Hearing November 14, 2007.    While the item was noticed in the local newspaper and notices 
were mailed to affected and adjacent property owners. Posting of the Public Notice at or 
adjacent to the project site was not accomplished.  
 
It is staff’s intent to have the item Continued to the date certain of November 14, 2007. Staff 
will again mail notices to the affected and adjacent property owners and will assure that staff 
and the applicant post the approaches to the project site in accordance with County Code. 


